
 

Acceptance letter 

Dear (s), 

1Sapaev B., 2I.B.Sapaev, 1Saitkulov F.E., 1Tashniyazov A.A., 2Nazaraliev D. 

1Tashkent State Agrarian University, Uzbekistan 
2Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers,  

Uzbekistan 
Corresponding author: 

E-mail: sapaev60@mail.ru 
 
Warm greetings! 
It’s a great pleasure to inform you that, after the peer review process, your article, 
“SYNTHESIS OF 2-METHYLQUINAZOLINE-4-THIONE WITH THE PURPOSE OF 
ALKYLATION OF 3-PROPYL 2-METHYLQUINAZOLINE-4-THIONE WITH ALKYLATING 
AGENTS” has been accepted provisionally and considered for publication in AIP 
Conference Proceedings. Thank you for submitting your work to this journal. We 
hope you submit your articles in future. 

Sincerely, 
Conference Committee 
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